


AHERA NOTIFICATION

As required by the Environmental Protection Agency, Asbestos-Containing Materials in Schools: 40CFR Part 763.94, the Asbestos Management Plan is on file at each school office.

The Management Plan will provide you with your building’s asbestos locations, will define it as friable (F) or non-friable (NF), will assess the condition of the asbestos and its potential for future disturbance, and finally, the Management Plan will outline an appropriate response action to be taken.  The response action could include removal, encapsulation, enclosure or repair under the District’s Operation and Maintenance Plan.  All subsequent periodic re-inspections can be found in Section F-4 of the AHERA book located at your school.

If you have any questions regarding the Saginaw Township Community Schools’ Asbestos Management Plan, please direct your questions to Chris Henderson, 3283 Fashion Square Boulevard, P.O. Box 6278, Saginaw, MI  48608 or call (989) 793-9711. You may also email to cwhender@stcs.org.
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